WAYS AND MEANS ANNUAL COMMITTEE REPORT 2023

This year the Ways and Means Committee was hoping to complete a post-COVID reboot. While
many interesting ideas were contemplated both in person at our Fall meeting and via email, no
fundraisers were held by the Ways and Means Committee.

This spring there has been some discussion about holding a GCW fundraiser in 2025 so that we
do not conflict with the DCH fundraiser that will be held in the spring of 2024.

We look forward to a more robust fundraising operation next year as we move toward planning
for a 2025 event.

Our gratitude to those who gave so generously through anonymous donations.

Respectively submitted,

Grier Flinn, Chair
Pam Biddle, Vice Chair



